October 26, 2020
Letter of Recommendation

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter to acknowledge the service provided by East Suburban Interiors Inc. regarding the
quality of work they have provided for Excela Health.

We are extremely discerning when it comes to our choice of contractors. | have had the opportunity of
working with Mark Mikol for more than ten years on several different Excela Health projects, and have
seen his strong work ethic firsthand. He and East Suburban’s appeal is their ability to listen to the needs
of each project, provide integrated design using the input of the team, and come back with effective
solution. They have consistently exceeded our overall expectations with regard to schedule, budget and
quality. Each project is a unique and challenging one, where Mark and his team at East Suburban stand
to face head on and meet with grace and understanding.

It is a pleasure to work with such a professional and cooperative group. | have the utmost respect for
East Suburban Interiors Inc. and would highly recommend them for any project forthcoming.

Sincerely,

Scott Koscho
Vice President of Support Services
Excela Health



